
Help Us Spread Joy This Festive Season 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As the festive season approaches, we at [Hospice Name] are reaching out to you for your 

support. Each year, our team works tirelessly to provide compassionate care and support to our 

patients and their families. This holiday season, we aim to bring a little extra joy to those we 

serve, but we cannot do it without your help. 

Your generous donation will directly support our festive fundraising campaign, allowing us to 

provide special activities, meals, and comfort for our patients during this impactful time of year. 

Together, we can ensure that everyone experiences the warmth and love of the season. 

Ways to Contribute: 

• Make a one-time donation 

• Become a monthly supporter 

• Host a fundraiser in your community 

Every contribution, no matter the size, makes a difference. To donate, please visit our website at 

[Website URL] or call us at [Phone Number]. 

Thank you for considering supporting [Hospice Name] this festive season. Together, let's make a 

meaningful impact in the lives of our patients and their families. 

Warmest wishes, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Hospice Name] 


